
 

 

 
 
27 November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Elf Day in aid of Alzheimer’s Society 
 
On Friday 06 December 2019 we will be fundraising for Alzheimer’s Society. 
 
Children can either come to school ‘top to toe elf’, festive fancy dress or simply a hat. Each child who 
supports the day will receive a raffle ticket and entered into a draw to win our Elf Day Christmas cake.  
 
Please return the attached colouring sheet for the chance to win a cuddly Mr or Mrs Elf. Each child will also 
receive an Elf cupcake to take home with them as a thank you from our Chief Elf.  
  
We are asking for a £1.00 donation towards the day.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

          


